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JAN 03 1991

Docket No. 50-29

Yankee Atomic Electric Company
ATTN: Dr. Andrew C. Kadak
President and Chief Executive Officer
580 Main Street
Bolton, Massachusetts 01740-1398

Gentlemen:
Subject: Inspection Report 50-029/90-24

This refers to the routine inspection conducted by Mr. J. Carrasco of this
office on November 5-9, 1990 at the Bolton Office and the Yankee Rowe Nuclear
Power Station (YNPS), in Rowe, Massachusetts. The findings were discussed
with members of your staff at the conclusion of the fnspection.

This inspection was directed at activities related to the Yankee Nuclear
Engineering Services in support of the generating station. Areas examined
during this inspectior are discussed in the NRC Region I inspection report
which 1s enclosed with this letter. The inspection consisted of selected
examinations of procedures and representative records, interviews with
personnel, and observation by inspector,

Within the scope of this inspection, no violation was observed.

No reply to this letter is required. Your cooperation with us in this matter
is appreciated.

Sincerely,

s i N Tia "

Jacque P. Durr, Chief
Engineering Branch
Division of Reactor Safety

Enclosure: NRC lnspection Report No. 50-029/90-24
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